

GOIA DE AFRENDIZAJE NO: 0		
Grado:	NOVENO	
Área o asignatura:	INGLES	
Fecha de recibido:	SEPTIEMBRE 01 DE 2020	
Fecha de entrega:	SEPTIEMBRE 30 DE 2020	
Nombre del Docente	MALLERLINE CLEVES	
Objetivo de aprendizaje y/o DBA:	APLICA LAS FORMAS GRAMATICALES DEL AUX DID UTILIZADAS	

INTRODUCCIÓN

Queridos estudiantes conociendo su entrega y compromiso una vez más vamos a cumplir con nuestras actividades, haciendo un plan de trabajo en equipo y así afianzar más mis conocimientos de mi nueva actividad

¿Qué voy a aprender?

Voy a trabajar ejercicios para mejorar mi aprendizaje en ingles de acuerdo al ejemplo escribo en mi cuaderno oraciones utilizando el AUX .DID

Primer caso	o (respuesta Si / No)
- Did he close the window?	- Did Mike drink all the juice?
(¿Cerró el ventana?)	(¿Bebió Miguel todo el jugo?)
- Yes, he did.	- No, he didn't.
- Did they lose the keys?	- Did Sam and Ernest watch that movie?
(¿Perdieron ellos las llaves?)	(¿Vieron Sam y Ernesto esa película?)
- No, they didn't.	- Yes, they did.
- Did Alice brush her teeth?	- Did Our team win the competition?
(¿Cepilló Alicia sus dientes?)	(¿Gano nuestro equipo la competencia?)
- Yes, she did.	- No, It didn't.

<u>Practico lo que aprendí</u> Traduzco el texto práctico vocabulario saco aparte los verbos y formo oraciones con el AUX DID

Alice was beginning to get very tired of sitting by her sister on the bank, and of having nothing to do: once or twice she had peeped into the book her sister was reading, but it had no pictures or conversations in it, 'and what is the use of a book,' thought Alice 'without pictures or conversation?'



So she was considering in her own mind (as well as she could, for the hot day made her feel very sleepy and stupid), whether the pleasure of making a daisy-chain would be worth the trouble of getting up and picking the daisies, when suddenly a White Rabbit with pink eyes ran close by her.

There was nothing so very remarkable in that; nor did Alice think it so very much out of the way to hear the Rabbit say to itself, 'Oh dear! Oh dear! I shall be late!' (when she thought it over afterwards, it occurred to her that she ought to have wondered at this, but at the time it all seemed quite natural); but when the Rabbit actually took a watch out of its waistcoat-pocket, and looked at it, and then hurried on, Alice started to her feet, for it flashed across her mind that she had never before seen a rabbit with either a waistcoat-pocket, or a watch to take out of it, and burning with curiosity, she ran across the field after it, and fortunately was just in time to see it pop down a large rabbit-hole under the hedge. In another moment down went Alice after it, never once considering how in the world she was to get out again.

The rabbit-hole went straight on like a tunnel for some way, and then dipped suddenly down, so suddenly that Alice had not a moment to think about stopping herself before she found herself falling down a very deep well.



cIgnoras el significado de alguna palabra? Consulta el diccionario online

Either the well was very deep, or she fell very slowly, for she had plenty of time as she went down to look about her and to wonder what was going to happen next. First, she tried to look down and make out what she was coming to, but it was too dark to see anything; then she looked at the sides of the well, and noticed that they were filled with cupboards and book-shelves; here and there she saw maps and pictures hung upon pegs. She took down a jar from one of the shelves as she passed; it was labelled 'ORANGE MARMALADE', but to her great disappointment it was empty: she did not like to drop the jar for fear of killing somebody, so managed to put it into one of the cupboards as she fell past it.

como se q	ue aprendí
Choose	the best answer, a), b) or c)
1. What	does 'peeped into the book' in the first paragraph mean?
2. What	did Alice think was strange about the rabbit when it ran by her?
3. How (did Alice get into the well?
4. The c	upboards and bookshelves were
5. When	Alice discovered that the jar of marmalade was empty she



Completa el texto seleccionando las palabras adecuadas de la lista.

Rick knew that all good detectives need an image. Hercule Poirot has his moustache; Colombo has his cigar and raincoat, Sherlock Holmes his pipe and James Bond his BMW. Rick wanted one too, and now is the best time to buy one. It's January and the prices in most of the New York stores are reduced. everything is cheaper						
and • hat • gloves • raincoat • 'Zippo' cigarette lighter • pocket knife • (Lacoste, Polo; Yves Saint Laurent, etc.) • BMW sports car	 Rick was organised. he woke up early and made a of the things he needed for his image: At 9.30 Rick was walking along the Streets of Manhattan. It was busy. Rick thought that everyone in New York was out shopping for bargains. Our hero had a good idea of what he wanted. He had walked the streets late the night before when 					
the	were closed, looking in the					
windows. He liked because it helped because it helped						
Rick went into Bloomingdale's and found the hat department.						
The	was very sexy.					
'Hey babe,' said Rick. 'I need a hat.'						
She turned quickly, her long brown hair falling provocatively across her face.						
'I have something special for you, sir.' she replied in a soft Brooklyn accent.						
Ri	ne gave him a green baseball cap with 'New York Jets' on the front. ck s it the right size?' she asked.					
'Yes, Rick, 'But does it look good, babe?'						

'Sure, it really girl. 'You look like a famous detective now

-	you.' Said the young
---	----------------------

Para reflexionar Escribo en mi cuaderno mi comentario

